T™MC

September 25, 2024

Mr. Brandon Hurley
Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Commission
919 Congress Avenue, Suite 830

Austin, Texas 78701
Dear Mr. Hurley,

TMMC (Toxco Materials Management Center) is requesting an amendment to our Import Agreement
#2-0426-00. We are requesting the waste volume in Article Il.J. (a) be increased to 3000 cubic feet
for the current Fiscal Year ending August 31, 2025. We would also like to change the wording in
Article Il.).(c) to state:

All states and U.S. territories.

We are requesting these amendments because we have exceeded our expected volume of waste
and would like to allow room for future waste going into the upcoming year. Also, the Atlantic
compact was previously left out and we receive waste from those states.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (865) 249-5515.
Sincerely,
Jonathan Chung

Radwaste Manager

TMMC



